
 

 

Croeso I Blwydden 5 

Welcome to Year 5 

 

We have a busy and exciting term ahead of us. Our topic for the first half term is 'Frozen 

Kingdom'.  

We will be looking at writing newspapers, The Titanic, Inuit Life, Explorers, Animals,  

Food Chains and much, much more. 

 

P.E. 

P.E. for both year 5 classes will be on a Monday.  

Can you please ensure your child has the correct kit?  

Our first topic in P.E. is orienteering so you may want to include some warm/waterproof 

clothes as we will be outside where possible. 

 

Forest Schools  

This year we are lucky to have a weekly forest school lesson. Maple class's lesson is on a 

Wednesday and Elm class's is on a Friday. Can you please ensure that your child has 

appropriate clothing? Forest schools will take place whatever the weather so be prepared! 

 

Homework  

Homework will be sent out on a Friday and should be returned by the following Wednesday. 

If your child requires support with their homework can you please ensure your child has 

brought it in on the Monday or the Tuesday so that the class staff can give your child any 

help before the Wednesday deadline? 

 

Diolch, Mr Mclaren and Miss Jones 
 


